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 [Pick the date]       

 
CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 1st July 2022 

Helping Hands End of Term Disco  

Friday 22nd July 2022 

at Denby Dale Pie Hall 

18:00 – 20:00 

Child ticket: £3.50 which will include one drink and a packet of sweets. 

Siblings welcome but they must have a ticket. 

Glitter tattoos, glow sticks and sweets available to purchase. 

Bar available. 

All children must be accompanied by an adult but adults do not need a ticket. 

Payment through ParentPay from 4th July – all tickets must be paid for by Wednesday 20th July  

so that tickets can be sent home. 

 


